
YEAR 11 LET TERNeWS

I am so excited as we get underway with Year 11 this year! Pre-Public 
examinations are speedily approaching and key intervention is already 
well underway. I walk around from tutor to tutor group looking at the high 
level of engagement and I am very proud to see how many students are 
accessing the Unit 6 revision sessions. The classes are 
full, the teaching is excellent, and I am looking forward 
to seeing a great set of exam results! 
At Ken Stimpson we have an amazing Careers Hub 
where all students this year will have an opportunity 
for an appointment. This is to explore what careers 
students may want to get into and what further 
education they will need to help them get there. This 
may include staying at our Post 16 centre or finding a college that is tailored 
to their individual needs. I would also like to take this opportunity to remind 
students and parents of our Post 16 Opportunities Evening which is on the 
first Wednesday back after half term, 22nd November 5.30 – 7.30pm.
We have a really strong tutor team who are the first port of call for students 

(and parents) and can be contacted via email or telephone 
during the school hours. Students may also come across our 
Safer Schools Officer PC Baker from time to time. PC Baker 
works closely with local schools to ensure students remain safe 
in school and in the local community. 
Finally let’s continue to 

stay focused as we endeavour to 
have a great year!

Mr Reed – Head of Year 11

PC Baker






